
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2021 President’s Annual Report 

 

How time has flown since we all met in Cairns midyear general meeting and summit, and then on to the 

Sunshine Coast summit. 

The innovation platform which has been showcased at both summits and also field days has met with 

many good comments. 

Birdsville 61 heavy attack was well received and to be part of the handing over was a great privilege. 

Number 8 Landcruiser is finished and waiting for handover on the 20th October. 

Thermal image cameras were a great success and went out to brigades like gangbusters and thanks must 

go Dave McMullen for the effort in posting them to brigades. 

Next project will be to proceed with the elect. road fire danger signs. 

Now we have another QFES review done by KPMG Justin and myself have met with KPMG and then the 

SEM decided and agreed to send the submission which you would have read we now wait for the 

outcomes. 

COVID has caused some problems with lockdowns, but we have managed. 

That’s about it for me. 

 

Many Thanks 

 


